The West Branch Animal Control Commission met on September 8, 2020 @ 6:30 p.m.

Roll call: Alan Beyer, Amy Lynch, Leesa Johnson, Ashley Olson and Gina Heick were present.

Minutes from the March 10, 2020 and August 11, 2020 meetings were approved.

OLD BUSINESS:

Dog Park Clean-up that was originally planned in April, took place on May 12, 2020. Thanks to
Red for providing the mulch.

Dog Park Regulations — There is still a sign recommending one family at a time because of
COVID-19. It was agreed to leave the sign up. Leesa commented “it is the appropriate and
responsible thing to do to keep people safe”.

TNR - Alan stated he had received a few phone calls regarding TNR. He asked commission
members if they were comfortable with how we are doing with the TNR program. Five cats
have gone through the program, this includes 1 shot for upper respiratory. Rabies shots are not
given as there is no way to tag. Alan said there is enough money for 8 — 10 cats total. Members
agreed to leave TNR as is for now, if any problems or questions come up, we will discuss.

NEW BUSINESS:

Police Report — Police Department was not present to report.
No other New Business.
Next meeting will be October 13, 2020 @ 6:30 p.m.

Meeting Adjourned at 6:43 p.m.



